
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 9/6/2013 3:11:25 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: Emelo, Josephine (josephine.emelo@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: EDR Ex Parte meeting next week? 

That's fine to meet. Thursday afternoon should work - please coordinate with Josie to find a 
good time, (she's CC'd) 

Thanks 

Michael 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rei) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2013 12:16 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: EDR Ex Parte meeting next week? 

Michael 

First of all, I hope you are celebrating Rosh Hashanah. So I should add Happy New Year as 
well. 

I would like to meet with you later next week on EDR. I would bring Dan Pease, our EDR 
project manager, and David Rubin of our Customer Care Department me. Hopefully anytime 
next Thursday works for you. I would think that 30 minutes is all we would need. One item that 
we definitely would like to talk to you about is the attachment that DRA has distributed in their 
Ex Parte meetings. I want to keep this procedural for now and we can talk substance when we 
hopefully meet next Thursday. 

I will be at a NARUC conference in Portland, Or. this coming Monday and Tuesday and back 
in the office on Wednesday. If you need to talk to me please call me on my cell 415-828-0903. 

Have a great holiday and weekend as well. 

SB GT&S 0765058 
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